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MASSES AND INTENTIONS
THIS WEEKEND OF
JUNE 10-11, 2017
Saturday
5:00 PM 
 Mass 
   Intention:  St. Therese Parishioners
Sunday
8:00 AM 
 Mass 
   Intention:  Rose Mary Sigwards (RIP)

Requested By:  Jim and Phyllis Hall  
Sunday
10:30AM 
Mass


Intention:  Craig Ruliffson (RIP)

Requested By:  Joe & Terri Syslo 
WEEK OF
JUNE 12-16, 2017
Monday

No Mass
Tuesday
12:00 Noon 
Mass
   Intention:  Martha Ann Christina Nolen (RIP)

Requested By:  Tom and Kitty Witty  
Wednesday      
9:00 AM   
Mass
   Intention:  For all summer travelers
Thursday 

No Mass
Friday
   11:00 AM WRCC  
Mass
   Intention:  For all Homebound
THIS WEEKEND OF
JUNE 17-18, 2017
Saturday
5:00 PM
 Mass 
   Intention:  LaVerne Carter (RIP)
Requested By:  Bob and Cheryl Davis 
Sunday
8:00 AM
Mass


Intention:  For all Father's 
Sunday
10:30 AM
Mass


Intention:  St. Therese Parishioners
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DAILY SCRIPTURE READINGS

Daily Readings may be found at the
www.USCCB.org website.
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ALTAR FLOWERS

Donated by:  Brent and Tish Johnson

In Honor of:  James and Mary Fogarty

50th Wedding Anniversary

BLESSED SACRAMENT CHAPEL

VASE FLOWERS

Perpetual living memorial for Anna Lupei
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  ST. THERESE’S TABERNACLE CANDLE
June 12-18, 2017

In Memory of Kenneth Wahlman and Charles & Rose Green
And  Paul Green


"No one shall appear before the LORD empty-handed, but each of you with as much as he can give, in proportion to the blessings which the LORD, your God, has bestowed on you."  Deuteronomy 16:17
OPERATING BUDGET
Fiscal Year 7/1/16 through 6/30/2017
Annual operating expense budget:
 $540,244
Actual 6/4/2017: $6,281.50
Gifts were in envelopes and in loose cash/checks 

With a Weekend Mass attendance total of 376
Other 6/4/2017 not used for operations totaled $2,596.00
KEEP UP WITH REGULAR OFFERINGS 

BY GIVING ELECTRONICALLY
Just as you rely upon receiving income on a regular basis, St. Therese relies on your regular contributions.  We appreciate the efforts of congregation members to make consistent donations throughout the year—especially during popular winter and summer travel periods.  As you contemplate vacation plans this year, please consider e-giving.  To assist you, the church provides a convenient electronic giving option for setting up regular contributions.  Please visit www.sttheresechurch.info.

We can accept Visa, MasterCard, Discover, American Express, debit cards and savings/checking drafts.

There is no need to sign up every year for a new account, simply log in to your existing VANCO account and update any payment information or other changes you would like.
JUNE SECOND COLLECTIONS

June 17-18
Peter’s Pence Collection


BINGO UPDATE
On May 29, 2017, Bingo was not held due to the Memorial Day holiday.   To volunteer for Bingo, please contact Carol (694-4915) or Terry (824-9028).  To volunteer for concessions, contact Milton     (694-7500).  

[image: image5.png]


 [image: image6.png][EARTHKEEPERS)



 
MOVIE DAY
Join us as we kick off our Vacation Bible School with an afternoon at the movies, Sunday, June 25th from 12:00 Noon – 2:00 PM in the Parish Social Hall.  Enjoy Dr. Seuss’s original The Lorax and (2016) Disney’s Pete’s Dragon as we begin to learn about becoming God’s creation caretakers.  Snacks and drinks will be provided.  Please sign up children, Kindergarten through 5th grade, at the VBS display in the parish commons.  Middle School and High School welcome to volunteer as helpers.  Contact Nadine McGrady at 693-5939 or N.McGrady@StThersGlo.org for more information.

PREPARE YOUR KIDS FOR MASS
Engage them in the Eucharist and Scripture with hands-on crafts and more, all themed to the Sunday readings.  A monthly box arrives at your home filled with crafts for every Sunday (with ALL supplies), a magazine with instructions, activities, coloring pages and more as well as an online video for every craft.  Make a craft for every Sunday without any prep work that is Bible-based, family oriented and convenient! See a sample in the parish commons and visit www.themassbox.com to see payment options and for more information.
BAPTISMAL PREPARATION FOR PARENTS

There will be a Baptismal Preparation session for parents wishing to have their child baptized.  The preparation class will be held on Tuesday, June 13 at 7:P00 PM in the Sanctuary.  Contact Nadine McGrady at 693-5939 or N.McGrady@StThersGlo.org for questions or to register.  All materials are provided. 

DO YOU LOVE YOUR LORD?

ARE YOU WILLING TO LEARN?

Wanted: Caring, Faithful, Loving Persons to join our K-5 Faith Formation program as a Kindergarten Catechist, classroom assistant, crafters and more.  Remember, Jesus does not call the qualified, He qualifies the called. Contact Nadine McGrady at 693-5939 or N.McGrady@StThersGlo.org to volunteer.
END OF PARISH FISCAL YEAR

The end of the Parish fiscal year is June 30, 2017.  As soon as you can, please turn in to Debbie in the Parish Office, any invoices/financial information that you want included in our Annual Report to the Bishop.  Thanks once again for your cooperation and Happy Summer!
WITH DEEPEST GRATITUDE…

Thank you for honoring your pledge payments to the Living Our Mission Campaign!  We are in receipt of a check for $10,084.89 for our parish share through 3/31/2017.  Best wishes for God’s continued blessings on us all!
PETER’S PENCE COLLECTION
BE A WITHNESS OF CHARITY

Next week, our second collection will be for Peter’s Pence, which provides Pope Francis with the funds he needs to carry out his charitable works around the world.  The proceeds benefit our brothers and sisters on the margins of society, including victims of war, oppression, and disasters.  For more information, visit www.usccb.org/peters-pence.  Thank you for generosity.
ARE YOU A NEW PARISHIONER?

Often people attend Mass at this parish for several years, but never register.  Registering in a parish is a declaration of your desire to part of a Catholic Community and to make a commitment to the life of St. Therese parish community.  Being a registered parishioner makes the process much easier when it is time for infant baptism, religious education registration, weddings, when asked to be a baptismal or confirmation sponsor, and even funerals.  A registered parishioner receives all parish mailing.  Registration forms are in the magazine rack in the Commons or you may call the parish office for more information and a registration form.
FATHER’S DAY BREAKFAST
Come join the Theresians in celebrating all fathers on this special day at their annual Father’s Day Breakfast on Sunday, June 18, at 9:00 to 10:15 AM.

FLAG DAY CEREMONY 
The Knights of Columbus will conduct the Third Annual Flag Retirement Ceremony immediately following the 5:30 Mass on June 17th to celebrate Flag Day.  The short ceremony will take place across the parking lot near the Memorial for the Unborn.  All parishioners are invited to attend the very moving ceremony and bring any U.S flags that need to be retired.  Children are especially encouraged to be present and to participate.
A BIBLICAL WALK THROUGH THE MASS

Do you understand the meaning behind the parts of the Mass? In his video-based study A Biblical Walk through the Mass, Dr. Edward Sri explores the roots of the words and gestures we experience at Mass and explains their profound significance.  In this study, you will come to know and understand the Mass as never before, leading you to a richer, more fruitful worship experience.  Join us for A Biblical Walk through the Mass at here at St. Therese beginning      June 21 from 6:30 – 8:00 pm and continuing every Wednesday for five weeks. We will take off the week of the 4th of July. For more information, please see Brandon or Kerry after the masses this weekend at the table in the commons. The registrations for the study are on the table.  Drop by the office during the week if you have any other questions or concerns.

BINGO PLEA TO THE PARISH
The Charitable Gaming Board is seeking a Financial Officer/Treasure, and on Monday nights, we have openings for Assistant Bingo/Game Managers, Admissions Cashiers, Callers, and Floor Sales personnel.  To volunteer for Bingo, please contact Terry 824-9028 or Carol 694-4915; for Concessions please contact Milton 694-7500.    
 “Live in peace with one another and the God of peace will be with you.”





The Most Holy Trinity





June 11, 2017








